














































































































































































































































































































































Homeless Students 

All schools should train their front office staff to avoid 
common mistakes in enrolling homeless families such as 
requiring them to provide proof of address or records from 
past schools.These common mistakes violate the federal 
McKinney-Vento Act44 and deprive homeless students of 
access to education. 

Engagement 

Parents should be able to easily access a wide range of 
information about DC schools. 

• Charter schools' unique policies should be highlighted 
for parents, as we often see parents who did not know 
that charter schools' discipline and other policies can 
vary widely from DCPS' policies. 

• Detailed information about all public schools 
should be made available in a centralized and easy 

44 44 U.S.C. § 11431 et seq. 

to use website, possibly through an expansion of 
MySchoolDC or LearnDC.The information should 
include schools' policies, academic programs, and 
special education offerings. 

• School staff should treat parents with respect and 
communicate with them regularly and openly. 

• Schools should continue to identify opportunities 
for parents to be involved in meaningful policy 
development. 

• Parents should be barred from schools as sparingly as 
possible. 

• PCSB should give charter schools guidance about 
appropriate barring policies and review those policies 
in their charter approval process and 5 and IO year 
reviews. 
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Section VIII. Conclusion - Looking Ahead 

In our second year of operation, we have been honored to help nearly 500 families reach resolution in their individual cases. We 
have also had the opportunity to help parent groups and schools solve problems and resolve conflicts. We have increased our 
outreach steadily, and plan to continue that effort in the coming year. Our goal is for all DC public school parents to be aware of 
our services should they require them. At the Office of the Ombudsman for Public Education, we welcome your input and hope 
to meet you in the coming year! 



Appendix 

The Ombudsman was magnificent. It took a long time and she kept 
following up. She did follow up on calls. She connected me with 
people who could help me. She gave me a call back just as promised. 
I meant to give her a thank you card. 

- Grandmother of an elementary school student 
seeking to enroll her grandson in school. 
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Members of the State Board of Education 
2015 

PRESIDENT AND WARD 2 REPRESENTATIVE 

Jack Jacobson 

VICE PRESIDENT AND WARD 7 REPRESENTATIVE 
Karen Williams 

BOARD REPRESENTATIVES 

Ward I Laura Wilson Phelan 

Ward 3 Ruth Wattenberg 

Ward 5 Mark Jones 

Ward 7 Karen Williams 

Ward 2 Jack Jacobson 

Ward 4 D. Kamili Anderson 

Ward 6 Joe Weedon 

Ward 8 Tierra Jolly 

At Large Mary Lord 

Student Representatives 2014 - 20 I 5 
Betel Asfaha I Brian Contreras 
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